



YOUR GIFT TODAY HELPS SUPPORT MULTI-LINGUAL STUDENTS

Dear Friend,

Challenges in attending schools with higher student-to-teacher ratios don't always allow for students to grow educationally and holistically. Add to that language and social barriers, and a child's future will become more difficult and underdeveloped.

Like snowflakes, each child we serve at **Urban Christian Academy (UCA)** has a unique combination of learning needs shaped by various cultural and social factors. At UCA, we provide after-school programming that offers a safe, nurturing environment for students to grow as young people and to learn about Christ. We particularly focus on immigrant families in Chicago, working to bridge learning gaps and offer hope and encouragement for those struggling to adapt and succeed in their education. Every child is cherished at UCA as we help students for L.I.F.E.

As we further support our after-school and summer programming, we are excited to introduce a new program called CELL for English language instruction for students in grades 3-8. We understand the barriers non-English-speaking students face in developing language proficiency. Our goal is to support these learners by enhancing their listening, speaking, reading, and writing skills, building on their existing knowledge to accelerate their development in the English language, which is essential for their educational journey.

With the help of donors like you, we can bridge the gap of limited resources, language, and time with an environment where children belong and receive instruction from caring teachers and staff. At UCA, each student can experience God's deep love through personalized educational programs that teach L.I.F.E skills and Christ-centered values.

Would you please consider a donation to partner with us as a sustaining donor?

Serving in Christ's Name,

une Min

